
NMAA Board Summary 
April 4, 2018 

 

The New Mexico Activities Association’s Board of Directors met in regular session on Wednesday, 
April 4th in the NMAA Hall of Pride and Honor. 
 
Ms. Patricia Aguilar presented an informational item on behalf of Spirit Xpress West.   
 
Associate Director Dusty Young presented a discussion item pertaining to eSports as a 
sanctioned activity and a potential partnership opportunity with the NFHS Network / PlayVS.   
 
Executive Director Sally Marquez presented a discussion item pertaining to sportsmanship and 
possible updates to NMAA bylaws that would address the negative behavior of spectators. 
 
The Board of Directors took action on the following items.   
 

-Voted in favor of a proposal to adjust the dates of the State Soccer Championships in 

2018.  The one-year change will place the event on Wednesday-Friday (Nov 7-9) as 

opposed to Thursday-Saturday.   

 

-Tabled a proposal to require the use of Fully Automated Timing (FAT) at 3A state 

qualifying track meets beginning with the 2018-2019 school year.   

 

The next NMAA Board of Directors meeting will be rescheduled from May 31st to a date in early 

June that has yet to be determined.    


